
November Bulletin! November is Animal Accident Prevention Month!

Applications for Preschool Admission for the year 2025.

Join our Disaster Chat Café Event!

Child Rearing Allowance for Single Parents 
system will change from November.

☆ No fee. 
☆ Application required: Please apply by call at the 
Kamogawa International Relations Association (KIRA) 
（Tel. 04-7093-5931）by November 13 (Wed.)

・ When: November 24 (Sun.) 11am to 4 pm

・ Where: Kamogawa Reitoku High School （Yokosuka ８１５）
・ Activities:
⋆ Lifestyle and Disaster discussions with everyone.
⋆ Learn how to be safe at home during a disaster.
⋆ Using plastic bags to cook food.

・ What to bring: Indoor shoes (like slippers), apron, bandana, mask

■Questions: Kamogawa International Relations Association (KIRA)

(Tel. ０４-７０９３ｰ５９３１)

・ Application forms are available at:

Preschools, Child Support Division（Fureai Center）

☆ Application forms can be downloaded at the city homepage.

・Day of application: 

November 25 (Mon.) to December 12 (Mon.)
＊Closed on weekends and holidays.
8:30 am to 5:15 pm (until 7 pm on Tuesdays)

・Where to apply: Child Support Division (Fureai Center)

・What to bring: Application form and personal seal

Be careful during Hunting Season: 
November 15 (Fri.) to February 15 (Sat.)

There will be an drill on November 5 (Tue.), 10 am.
☆When you hear the alarm, please do the following steps:

１ Get Low

２ Seek cover, Protect your head
３ Wait 

Earthquake Drill!

Watch out for FIRE!

With less humidity in the air and people using heaters, 
there are more risks for fire at home. 
☆ Make sure to turn off your stoves and double check.

■Questions: Disaster Management Division（Tel. 04-7093-7833）

・ Starting January 2025, 
families with 3 or more children will be able to receive more. 

・ The amount of child support allowance that can be received  
depends on the income of the single parent who applies.

・ If you want to know how much you can receive, 
consult with the Child Support Division.

■Questions: Child Support Division（Tel. ０４-７０９３-７１１３）

・Please shorten the leash when walking your dog 
and keep it close to you.

・Make sure to immediately close your gate and door prevent your dog 
from going out alone.
・If your dog bites someone, contact the Health Center immediately.
・Please see the vet to check if your dog has rabies.

・ If you feed stray cats, their number will grow, they will 
destroy garbage bags, cry loudly, and will defecate and urinate a lot. 
・ It is a nuisance to people living nearby.

■Questions: Environment Division（Tel. 04-7093-7838）

Do not feed stray cats.

Be careful when going to forest and mountains during this season. 
Hunters engaging in hunting wild animals use firearms.   
When going to the ｍountains： Wear red, orange or
bright colored clothes and make sure to turn your radio on.
→it is to alert the hunters of your presence.

■Questions: Prefectural Nature Conservation Division

（Tel. 043-223-2058）

Child Rearing Allowance for 
Single Parents Homepage 

https://www.city.kamogawa.lg.jp/soshiki/9/27664.html
https://www.city.kamogawa.lg.jp/site/nobinobi-kamokko/31847.html

